PPL Newsroom

JCORRECTION --PPL Corporation/

PRNewswire

In the news release, PPL's Susquehanna Nuclear Plant Begins Planned Outage, issued earlier today by PPL
Corporation (NYSE: PPL) over PR Newswire, we are advised by the company that the phone number of the
company contact, Herbert Woodeshick, should be +1-570-759-2285, rather than +1-610-759-2285, as originally
issued inadvertently.
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